From: Stephen Dolen <scdolen@umich.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 1:32 PM

To: Hess, Raymond <RHess@a2gov.org>

Cc: Rein, Michael (U of M) <reinm@umich.edu>

Subject: Dolen- Resignation from Transportation Commission

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Raymond, Per our previous discussion please consider this email message my official resignation
from the Transportation Commission. Per our discussion I assume you will forward this to

the appropriate parties.

It is my hope that the Commission continues to help inform a balanced approach to Vision Zero
and Safe Streets initiatives for the community of Ann Arbor.

Respectfully,

Stephen Dolen

Executive Director of Logistics, Transportation and Parking Operations
University of Michigan



